Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 1:51 PM

To: Jonathan Fillingame

Cc: 'mike.martinson@anteagroup.com’; ‘allen.faass@unitedpacific.com’; Colleen Liang

(CLiang@PortOakland.com); dheinze@portoakland.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
(Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RO0000219- UNOCAL #5043, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland

Jonathan,

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff is interested in scheduling a meeting with the Responsible
Party(ies) and their consultant(s). We note the acknowledgement statement for the recently submitted document
entitled Quarterly Summary Report, First Quarter 2018, prepared by Antea Group (Antea) and dated March 17, 29018,
was signed by Mr. Allen Faass representing United Pacific. However, the property is owned by GTY Pacific Leasing LLC.

ACDEH requests identification of the Responsible Party(ies) and clarification of the relationship between United Pacific
and GTY Pacific Leasing LLC prior to sending out invitations for the meeting.

We request that you include a list of potential invitees and the rationale for their attendance at the meeting.

Thank You,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Land Water Division

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510/ 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org




